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----CONFIDENTIAL MESSAGE---

This e-mail may contain information that is confidential or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the addressee, or
are receiving this e-mail in error, respond to advise me, and dispose of the message.

From: Nguyen, David

Sent: Thursday, November 19, 2015 8:09 AM

To: Severe, Constantin <Constantin.Severe@portlandoregon.gov>; Bent-Albert, Anika <Anika.Bent-
Albert@portlandoregon.gov>

Cc: Konev, Irene <Irene.Konev@portlandoregon.gov>

Subject: FW: Two questions

FYI

From: Angelo Turner (a1t [
Sent: Wednesday, November 18, 2015 5:12 PM

To: Mae Wilson _>; Nguyen, David <David.Nguyen@portlandoregon.gov>

Subject: Two questions

Hi Mae,

I hope you are having a good week. I just wanted to check in on two items:

1) Does IPR staff know about the plan to direct Mr. Handelman to film and sit in the public section of our
meeting room, for future CRC meeting? I wonder if they may have some suggestions as to how best to handle
this. I appreciate you handling this and noting my concern that it makes me uncomfortable to have Mr.

Handelman basically right "onstage" with us and just a few feet from our table.

2) Do you plan to remind CRC members to direct their technical/policy questions to the City Attorney and [PR
staff vs Copwatch? We both noted, in our last meeting, that CRC members were addressing Copwatch for

1

answers and then Copwatch was interjecting during the meeting, which I found disruptive. I think the proximity
of the camera is invasive and it lends itself to the disruptions and side bars.

Thanks for your help.

Regards,
Angelo



